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Network Rail Safety Bulletin 
 

Prohibition of  Genie Z-135 MEWPs 
 
For the attention of; Principal Contractors, Project managers and Site 
Supervisors. 
 
Following a fatal incident in a plant hire yard adjacent to the M25 
motorway, all Genie Z-135 MEWPs are prohibited from hire either 
directly by Network Rail or by any Principal Contractors or sub-
contractors for use on or around Network Rail managed Infrastructure 
or on Network Rail projects. 
 
This prohibition will remain in place until the root cause of this accident 
has been released by the investigating technical experts and remedial 
actions taken and verified by the manufacturer and / or Network Rail, at 
which time a further bulletin will be released. 
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